
From: 
Sent: 12 August 2014 22:46 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref 2012/5167/1 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Thank you for your letter dated August 8th 2014 regarding planning for tree removal at 19 
Maresfield Gardens NVV3 5S1'I. 

I am a resident at the property and fully support the application - the tree in question was placed 
there years ago without though for the fact that it would grow huge, and it's roots are now 
damaging the walls and outer buildings of the property, so should absolutely be replaced with a 
more suitable type. 

In addition I would imagine that it blocks out all light for the lower apartments, which can not be 
nice for them ( I live on the top floor so this is not an issue for us personally, but I appreciate and 
agree with the issue for the ground and 1st floor residents. ) 

Best regards, 

Martin Dodd 
(Flat 5) 
19 Maresfleld Gardens 
NW3 5SN 


